
             Looking for Volunteers!! 

We are evaluating the sanctuary sound and would like your help! 

In order to responsibly correct the issues we are having with the sound, we need to have consistent 

input from YOU, the parishioners. Below you will find a small survey sheet that asks you to record 

your observations of any sound issues you recognize. Feel free to drop this in the offertory basket or 

the basket on the bulletin table. 

If possible, please try and sit close to the same location each time. 
 

Time/Day of mass: 

Who performed the mass: 

Seated location (please mark on diagram below seated location): 

 

Sound Issue Possible Corresponding Action 

(Squelch, sound cut out, etc.) (What do you believe caused the issue?) 
 

1.  

2.  

3.  

4.  

5.  

  

 

Name: 


